From: John Steiner

To: UASrfc2015@ntia.doc.gov
Subject: Noise
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 11:05:58 AM

Aside from the obvious: that no drone should be in the airspace defined by my
property boundaries, or allowed to use any kind of sensor into my property or at my
person without my permission, |1 do not want to hear any of them. I am sensitive to
noise and the buzz of drones would be an assault on the privacy of all of us. They
need to be silent or restricted to pre-determined routes that already suffer from
noise, such as following the routes of interstates.

As | live in a rural area | am opposed to the concept that drones should be routed in
such a way that they visually and aurally impact the fewest number of people.
People who live in cities have committed themselves to acceptance of a certain
amount of sight and sound pollution. Those of us in rural areas, though few, live
there because we value the peace and quiet.

John Steiner
jmsstuff@gmail.com
15225 Arena Ct
Manchester, CA 95459
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